
 

3rd July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to this weeks newsletter.  We are hoping all our children and families are safe and well. 
You will have seen and heard in the news about the return of all children to school in September.  
The guidance from the Government was only released yesterday and please be reassured that 
leaders are working closely with the Local Authority and other schools in Oldham to ensure there 
are safety plans in place in order to ensure the best way forward.  If you have any questions you 
can contact us by email on info@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk , text us on 07786201169 or al-
ternatively you can phone the school on 0161 770 8321. 
We thank all our parents for their patience and understanding in the many changes that have and 
continue to take place. 

Well Done  

A huge well done to all our children who are trying their best with their learning at home.  
Just try and do what you can and remember to limit your time online.   
 

mailto:info@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk


 

Oldham Library Opening 

Oldham’s library is re-opening From Monday, July 6 you’ll be able to access a limited range of facil-
ities, such as checking out books and using the computers. Due to the 2m social distancing rules 
visitors won’t be able to browse the bookshelves. Instead, you’ll be able to choose from one of the 
genre packs we’ve prepared, each containing three books. Children’s books will also be available, 
with genre packs for different age groups. All available books will have been quarantined for 72 
hours. The library will be open Monday to Saturday 10am to 5pm. For up to date information about 
what services and facilities will be available visit www.oldham.gov.uk/libaries 

Want to try a fantastic science experiment at home? 

For those of you who follow our Twitter page you will see that Miss Bradley 
has been trying out science experiments at home.  If you wish to take part in 
the activities then please do share your fun with us @Alexpark_sch 

You will find the science experiment for this week attached to this newsletter. 

Oldham’s Schools Linking Exhibition 

LAUNCHING 4th July – This is us! Oldham’s Schools Linking Exhibition 

This online exhibition is the culmination of visits made by Oldham Primary School children to 
Gallery Oldham, Oldham Music Centre and Oldham Coliseum Theatre during 2019-2020 as part of 
the Schools Linking Project.  

Originally planned as a Community Exhibition at Gallery Oldham, COVID – 19 means we are 
showcasing the children’s amazing artwork, drama, and songs on our  

https://galleryoldham.org.uk/exhibitions/community-gallery/ 

website instead. 

Unfortunately, not all schools booked to visit Gallery Oldham as part of the Schools Linking Project 
were able to partake in a workshop or the exhibition due to COVID – 19. 

We look forward to seeing them and fellow Oldham schools back at Gallery Oldham when we re-
open! 

http://www.oldham.gov.uk/libraries
https://galleryoldham.org.uk/exhibitions/community-gallery/


Online Safety 

New from Parent Info: active gaming and Roblox guide  

Gaming can be an active experience for children and young people. A new Parent Info article ex-
plores how active gaming works and the games available that help them stay active.  

https://parentinfo.org/article/video-games-to-help-your-child-stay-active?
utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=176d7bc4c3-TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME-
_30_06_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-176d7bc4c3-55368789 

Parents and carers asking for advice on Roblox? Share Parent Info's guide which takes a look at 
how the platform is used and how it can be made safer for children.  

https://parentinfo.org/article/roblox-a-parents-guide?
utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=176d7bc4c3-TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME-
_30_06_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-176d7bc4c3-55368789 

 

 
 

Remember Stay 
Safe and Stay at 

home. 

Stay connected! 
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